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July 16, 2008

The meeting was called to order at 5:05 PM.

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Tim Welch, Bob Socha, Phil Rosenthal, Shirley Warner, Irma Claman and Mike Gruber.  Andy Phillips was absent.

Also present were Francine Aloisa; Rick Gagnon, Bob Dwyer and Patrick Dwyer of Cutter Enterprises.

Discussion was had about moving the electrical service from the original mechanical room to storage room 101 in the addition and the costs thereof.  Bob Dwyer expressed the dissatisfaction of Cutter Enterprises with Tai Soo Kim’s response time to the above problem.

Bob Socha and Phil Rosenthal met and drew up a series of questions to be asked of the applicants for the position of clerk of the works.  Discussion was had about the responsibilities of the clerk of the works .  A meeting will be scheduled with the applicants and the interviewing committee.

Mike Gruber moved to pay Journal Publishing Co. the sum of $1118.88, as per bill dated June 30, 2008,  for ad in the Journal Inquirer for the position of clerk of the works.  Seconded by Shirley Warner and approved unanimously.

Shirley Warner moved to approve the minutes of July 2, 2008 and July 9, 2008.  Seconded by Mike Gruber and approved unanimously.

Francine Aloisa informed the committee that two air conditioners have been installed in the children’s library at Kibbe Fuller.

The meeting adjourned at 7:15 PM.







Respectfully submitted,







IRMA CLAMAN

